
Hauling and Maintenance Operations for Dunsmuir
Sediment Placement Site

Hotline (800)  675-4357pw.lacounty.gov/LACFCD

Dunsmuir Sediment Placement Site

Los Angeles County Public Works manages a flood control system made up of dams, debris basins, and other 

infrastructure designed to reduce the risk of floods and debris flows. During winter months, storms carry sediment, 
dirt, rocks and mud from undeveloped hillsides into debris basins and reservoirs. Routine maintenance and flood 

control activities include removing this sediment from basins and reservoirs to make space for water, and more 

sediment, that will come during future storms. This is a typical storm season activity that protects communities from 
flooding. 

Recent fires and storms have caused significant erosion sending a large volume of sediment into debris basins. The 
County now needs to remove sediment and transport it to sediment placement sites. Only material such as rocks, dirt, 

and mud will be transported to the LA County Dunsmuir Sediment Placement Site in Glendale. There will be no 
hauling of residential or household hazardous wastes or fire debris to this location.

Schedule

Sediment hauling is scheduled throughout the current storm season. 
Work will take place Monday through Friday from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m., with work on weekends limited to critical 
operations deemed necessary to provide critical flood protection in the event of substantial storm events. 
Future storms may necessitate further sediment removal operations. 

Reducing Community Impacts During Sediment Removal

LA County Public Works will closely manage this operation to see that it is done safely, quickly, and cleanly.
Hauling and maintenance activities are monitored by Public Works to ensure observance of all traffic and safety 
laws. Public Works appreciates your patience and understanding during this project.

Parking

Please do not park vehicles or store materials on streets near the sediment placement site. “No Parking” signage 
(if necessary) will be posted 48 hours in advance of maintenance activities
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For More Information

For questions, please contact Jonathan King, assistant area engineer, at (818) 896-0594, Monday through Friday 
from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. or email JKing@pw.lacounty.gov. 
For after-hours assistance, please contact LA County Public Works 24-hour Dispatch Center at (800) 675-HELP 
(4357).

LA County Public Works operates and maintains the LA County 
Flood Control District facilities that provide flood protection and 
captures, cleans, and conserves stormwater for local water supply. 
For more information about the Flood Control District visit our 
webpage at pw.lacounty.gov/LACFCD or scan the QR code.

For reasonable ADA and Title VI accommodations, interpreting services, and materials in other languages, please 
contact Public Works at (626) 979-5333. This service
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